
I writing you to express my opposition to the following bills. 

HB 636 

HB 910 

HB 1257 

HB 958 

HB 591 

HB 1104 

HB1261 

HB1501 

 

All of these bills hinder, restrict or penalize the law abiding citizen for owning, selling, 

transferring, repairing or loaning a firearm to other law abiding citizens. I think the focus should 

be on arresting, prosecuting and jailing (for the full sentence) the criminals in this state who are 

just running wild. 

 

As a law abiding citizen and gun owner I would never loan a firearm to someone whether a 

friend or family member who shouldn't have it. The legislature continues to dance around the 

real problem crime! My personal opinion is that the education system in this state educate our 

young people on firearms and the proper use of them, and how deadly they can be. 

 

It is also my personal opinion that if the murderers that commit these mass shootings were facing 

the death penalty they may think twice. 

 

Please feel free to share my comments with your colleges and the committee. 

THANKS, 

David J. Geiman Jr. 

Taneytown, MD 21787 

djgeiman1@gmail.com 


